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Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 9:56 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors
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Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC # 3324 
Agency # 16A 
ID# 4953 
 
I wholeheartedly support registration of Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania. Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 
fortifies distinction of their national standards for education and training from federally accredited naturopathic medical 
colleges by the Council on Naturopathic Medical Education (CNME). Registration further assures Pennsylvania residents 
that their Naturopathic Doctor's title, with the N.D. designation, has the competencies of graduate naturopathic medical 
education and training in order to practice in PA. 
 
***Share your personal story here about the value of naturopathic medicine *** I am sooo blessed to have found my 
ND.. 
I suffered with joint disease in hands and feet for two years.  I had seen several MD,s with no relief with the meds I was 
given. I could not even open a jar lid. 
After seeing a ND and implementing supplements and Eliminating foods I had been eating all my life my issues were 
resolved in approximately 6-8 weeks. 
It has been four years and I'm doing very well using the protocol and supplements. 
I have many friends and relatives I have referred to my ND and all have had excellent results. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen Girton 
9 White Oak Circle 
Palmyra, PA 17078-2940 
 
 


